Dear Tania Skelli-Yaoz

2013/8158/P Cyclone House 27- 29 Whitfield Street London W1T 2SE - comments

I am writing on behalf of our organisation is support of the detailed and resoned objections made by
the Charlotte Street Association to the above proposal.

The fact of the matter is that in addition to the objections made by CSA the proposal, far from offering
any public benefit, involves the loss of some existing business floorspace suitable for SMEs, contrary to

policy.

If allowed this scheme will cause immense damage to the setting of the listed house at 1 Colville Place.
It should be refused.

Regards

Linus Rees
director and trustee

Fitzrovia Neighbourhood Association registered charity no, 1111649 fitzrovia.org.uk
Support us by liking our Facebook Page and following us on Twitter, Google+, and Linkedin. Please
consider donating to us fitzrovia.org.uk/donate

We publish Fitzrovia News our neighbourhood newspaper news.fitzrovia.org.uk Sign up for our
newsletter.




| wish to object to the proposed roof extension at this address.

Over decades | have walked through this area of Bloomsbury and admired No 1 Colville Place, one of the
few contemporary buildings whose quality is recognised by being listed; it combines modernist idiom with
a sensitive relation to its neighbours, and maintains the structural unity of the terrace.

Surely any planning application which affects the terrace must take into account the proportions of the
terrace as a whole, and protect the setting and context of listed buildings. This grossly disproportionate
proposed roof extension would destroy the felicitous harmony of the terrace as it stands.

Yours faithfully,

Alix MacSweeney



